
  

NOTICE OF HEARING TO CONSIDER DISTRICT RULES REVISIONS 
OF THE BLUEBONNET  

GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

October 17, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Bluebonnet Groundwater Conservation District Board Room 

303 East Washington Avenue, Suite B & C, Navasota, Texas 77868 
 
The Bluebonnet Groundwater Conservation District (BGCD) will hold a public hearing on the 
proposed revisions to BGCD Rules (Rules). The Board of Directors (Board) will consider 
revising the Rules at the Board meeting following the public hearing. The revisions considered 
encompass statute changes to Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code (Chapter 36) effective from 
the 85th Legislative Session which include definitions, joint planning representatives, registration 
and permitting, application requirements for non-exempt wells, and general language clean up 
revisions. 
 
BGCD uses these Rules as a guide in the exercise of the powers conferred by law and in the 
accomplishment of the purposes Chapter 36 and Chapter 8825 Texas Special District Local Laws 
Code. BGCD is committed to well owners, landowners, residents and the conservation, 
preservation, and protection of the groundwater resources in our area. Copies of the revised draft 
BGCD Rules can be found at http://www.bluebonnetgroundwater.org/wp-
content/uploads/2018/09/DRAFT-Bluebonnet-GCD-Rules.pdf or the BGCD Offices located at 
303 East Washington Avenue, Suite D, Navasota, Texas 77868.  
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning the proposed revised draft BGCD Rules, 
please contact Zach Holland, General Manager at 936-825-7303 or 
zholland@bluebonnetgroundwater.org.  

 


